
The season opened with a weekend at Elm 
River Campground. Fourteen rigs were in 
attendance. The weather was great. This 
was probably due to the fact that I was 
not there. Everything I am writing about 
this weekend comes from the notes of my 
dear cub reporter, Jim. 

Everyone was glad that Winston and 
Bernice decided to reopen the 
campground after the devastating floods 
that nearly put them out of business. A 
hard working family and some very 
devoted friends helped to ready the 
campground for the season. 
 
I would like to wish our friend Harley 
White a speedy recovery. We are all 
thinking of you and Brenda and you are in 
my prayers. 
 
I am sad to report that I will not be 
attending the June campout either. I am 
going to Edmonton to babysit my 
granddaughter. So let’s do some 
brainstorming to decide how to do this 
season’s fundraising. 

        
    
 

  

Camp News 

Conveners 

Musings: 

WINNERS: 50/25/25   $15.00 

Marshall Dunn 

Ann Mills 
 

Free night of camping: 

Dan & Jeanette Burke 
 

Who’s taller, Ann Mills or Betty Cochran? 
See answer next issue. Smile! 

 

BLUENOSE RV SQUARES 

Conveners for next campout will be: 

Ralph & Barb Mac Donald 
Marshall & Paula Dunn 

Laurie &Wilma Isllely 
Ed & Ann Mills 
 

The next campout will take place at Elm 

River Campground. 

June 19-21, 2015 

 
When booking your weekend please let Jim 

& Marilyn know if you are staying on 
Thursday night as well. 

 
Please contact Jim & Marilyn DesBarres to 

confirm attendance, at (902) 546-2282 or 
mdesbarres@gamil.com. 
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Marilyn DesBarres 

The Lorax! 
 
Does this remind you 

of anyone? 

Next Camp Out 


